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Memo No: 28/HGU/2024/REG/Migration                          Date: 19.11.2024 

 
 

Notification 

All the students of 1st semester (session 2024-26) who have not submitted the Migration Certificate are 

hereby informed to submit it to the Office of the University latest by 27th November, 2024 (Wednesday).  

This has been issued with the kind approval of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.  

    

 

 

 

Memo No: 28/HGU/2024/REG/Migration                                      Date: 19.11.2024 

Copy forwarded for necessary information to: 

1) The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, H.G.U., for his kind information  

2) The Controller of Examinations, H.G.U.  

3) The Finance Officer, H.G.U. 

4) The Course Coordinators, H.G.U., requested to inform all the Students of their respective 

departments  

5) University Website  

6) University Guard File 

  

Sd/- 

Registrar (Addl. Charge.) 

Harichand Guruchand University 
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